From: Tammy Venditti <TVenditti@sgcsd.net>

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 7:55 AM

To: Martha Moran <MMoran@sgcsd.net>; Peter Bednarek <PBednarek@sgcsd.net>
Subject: Last Day

Hello Martha,

| spoke with Peter on Friday to let him know that | have accepted another job and my last day will be
April 14™ here at Scotia Glenville High School.

Thank you for your time.

Tammy Venditti



